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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011
FROM:
TRACY MORAA  
TO:

SPONSOR LARA
Dear Sponsor Lara,
RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 
Happy New Year Lara! Your beautiful young daughter wants to wish you a blessed year. 

Tracy your foster daughter who loves you and says her catwalk is like my Sponsor Lara who is a Mzungu means she has European friend. 

Tracy attracts audience with her catwalk styles, people wonders how Tracy is very encouraging and talented while only 4 years old. Tracy can dance until you shake your head, very active in class, can read and write and count one upto a hundred.

Tracy has been well three months back with good health. On Christmas she was very happy to receive her Christmas gifts, and enjoyed Christmas dinner. I have attached the Christmas pictures. 

Tracy has been promoted from baby class to nursery and was the best top 10 in her class. 

Thank you for DAP money, I bought her school uniform. 

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

